Dorridge Surgery PPG
Agenda for meeting to be held on Monday 9th February 2015 at 7.00pm at the surgery

	1
	Apologies 
Gerald
	7.00 – 7.05

	2
	The minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The Minutes had been circulated by email and were taken as read

Amanda has put labels on the book case and is looking into providing coloured boxes for the books for the under 5's and supports for the books for the older children.
	7.05 – 7.10

	3
	Chairman's report
Jenny reported on her attendance at the Effective Revue Board meetings, the  Consultative Health Care Council and Solihull Hospital Patients group.  

The phlebotomy department at Solihull has moved and is now opposite the 

X- ray dept.

Extend and Tai Chi classes are still progressing well with replacement teachers to cover the usual teachers' holidays.

As these classes are the main source of the PPG's surplus income it was agreed that the agreed £1000 donation to MIND should be made during one of the Extend classes 
	7.10 – 7.20

	4
	Vice Chairman's report.  .

The Website went live at the end of January and so far the feedback has been very positive as it is much more user friendly.  There have been 3900 'hits' on  it in the first 2 weeks, mainly to book appointments and reorder scripts.  It will be much easier to keep it up to date in future

The copy date for the Spring newsletter is March 1 and Ian is intending to include articles about the website going live, the PPG open meetings planned for 2015 especially the one on 28th March, and a spotlight on Yvonne.  He asked for a contribution from the surgery and Amanda promised to write something about the Friends and Family test.

The new steering group for Solihull PPG have improved the running of the meetings considerably
	7.20– 7.30

	5
	Treasurer's report
There is just over £3000 in the account but this will be depleted by £1000 when the Mind cheque is handed over.  We will also have to pay £200 for the hire of St George and Theresa's hall for the open meetings

The first responders apparently need new defibrillators so they might be suitable recipients of donations in future.
	7.30-7.35

	6
	News from the Surgery
3 new noticeboards are on order for the surgery, one of which will be allocated to PPG news

The Suggestion box has been put up again in the Surgery and Amanda and Nicola will be checking its contents on a weekly basis and will report on any actions taken as a result.

Amanda has ordered special stickers to advertise the fact that the surgery has a defibrillator.
	7.35– 7.40

	7
	Planning for 2015 meetings, 
We have the hall  booked from 1:30 to 4:30 for each of the open meetings and the    events  will run from 2-4 pm.  Jenny has allocated 2 PPG members to be in charge of each event but they will need help from as many of the other members as possible on the day to assist with tea making, setting out chairs, clearing up etc.

The first meeting is on 28th March and will be run by Jenny and Anne.  Jenny has organised speakers on keeping our bodies healthy and on avoiding alcohol problems. There will also be  a tasting of healthy food  provided by Sainsburys.

Publicity was discussed in detail.  Amanda will send out text messages and put messages on the prescriptions.   Ian will contact the local papers and the Silhillian website as well as publicising it on the website and in the newsletter.  He also agreed to produce posters which can be displayed in the surgery, the pharmacists and maybe Sainsburys and local village halls.  If DDRA are planning another newsletter it might be possible to advertise the event in  that too.
The other meetings are -
June 20.   Respiratory problems led by  Ian and Don. A doctor's input re inhalers would be useful
September:26 Diabetes led by   William and  Yvonne . Again a doctor or nurse's input would be valuable plus a dietician

Ian commented that he thought the CCG would support these 2 as they dealt with long term medical problems
December 12: Keeping safe in winter led by Val and Gerald. Possible contributors Age UK, First aid, Fire brigade
	7.40 -7.50

	8
	AOB
NAPP newsletter . This year the Annual Conference will be on 6th June at Leamington Spa. Jenny and Val may be interested in going.

Following Ian's work on the Website and advice about the new surgery it was agreed that we would have another try at the Corkhill awards.  Amanda and Don were asked to lead on this.
	7.55 -  8.00

	9
	Date of next meeting.   Monday 9th March 
	


